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Our staff in Campus Recreation at MSU Mankato has developed a reopening plan with guidance 

from university administration, the System office, the Minnesota Department of Health and the 

Governor’s office. While no opening date has been announced, our staff is excited and diligently 

preparing for reopening as soon as permission is granted and preparations are finished. We will 

hopefully have more clarity in the next few weeks. 

We want to make sure we have the support and approval from both MNSU administration and the 

Minnesota State System Office before reopening, as the health and safety of our staff and patrons is the most 

important thing. Our staff is actively working with the Return to Learn Team, Building Services and Risk 

Management for cleaning protocols, proper social distancing of exercise equipment, and making decisions on 

areas and activities that will be able to be safely opened or not within our recreational facilities. 

We will communicate reopening information through our website, via email and social media channels as 

plans become definite. 

Todd Pfingsten 

Director of Campus Recreation 

 


